
Guidance for school opening 

Video sent 8/20/20 to school superintendents from the State Superintendent of Public Education, 

Oklahoma State Department of Education.  

Recommend viewing, the information is relevant in the school setting and beyond. 

 

https://vimeo.com/448749971/435c8b7fde 

 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/OKSDE/bulletins/29b1fbd 
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